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Today, President Trump requested $39.3 billion for the Fiscal Year (FY) 2019
Department of State and U.S. Agency for International Development (USAID)
budget. This request upholds the President’s commitment, as outlined in the
National Security Strategy and the State Department and USAID’s Joint
Strategic Plan, to protect our security, rights, and values.

This budget focuses resources on national security at home and abroad, on
economic development that contributes to the growth of our economy, and on
renewed efforts to modernize the operations of both the State Department and
USAID for greater effectiveness. It requests the resources necessary to
advance peace and security, and respond to global crises, while prioritizing
the efficient use of taxpayer resources.

As we advance the President’s foreign policy priorities, we continue to
promote the advancement of more stable and resilient societies that
contribute to a secure and prosperous world.

For more information about the FY 2019 budget request, please visit
www.state.gov/s/d/rm/c6112.htm.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.
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